
  

 

 

 

 

NAVIGATION   
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

RIVER NENE 
__________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    Until further notice  
__________________________________________________ 
 

LOCATION:   390m Upstream of Upper Barnwell Lock  
__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 

Boaters are advised that 
there is a partially 
submerged tree trunk in the 
centre of the navigation 
channel opposite Barnwell 
Moorings (grid ref. 
TL03908652).  
 

The obstruction is 
approximately 390 metres 
upstream of Upper Barnwell 
Lock and may be completely 
submerged at times of higher 
than normal flows. 
 

Skippers are advised to 
maintain a vigilant lookout 
while navigating in this area 
and to avoid the centre channel until past obstruction. 
 

We are working to buoy-off or remove this once Strong Stream Advice has 
been cancelled. 

 

Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager 
28 January 2020 

__________________________________________________ 

 

You can contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 
www.VisitAnglianWaterways.org 


